
Club Officers

   President: John Hudson  
315-452-0060

   Vice President: Gary Rizzo
315-699-3451

   Secretary: Kyle Jones
315-530-3028

   Treasurer: Gene Pierson 
315-698-8927

   Sgt At Arms: Walt Ellmaker

   Membership: Maureen Knittel
 315-668-0350
Board of Directors

   Bill Benedict  315-561-3192
   Bill Burnell 315-668-9287
   Greg Jones 315-530-3024
   Chris Nutter 315-416-3984
   John Knittel 315-440-3466
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NORTH SPORTSMAN’S CLUB

Visit us on the web at:  http://www.northsportsmansclub.net

Club Address:
1708 County Rte. 37 North
West Monroe, NY  13167

Club e-mail:
northsportsmansclub@yahoo.com

Club Mailing Address:
P.O. Box 1345

Cicero, NY  13035

Membership Renewals:
Maureen Knittel
27 Slosson Road

West Monroe, NY 13167

RAFFLE DEADLINE August 31

Time is running out to obtain raffle tickets.  Note this is 
a separate raffle from the tickets that arrive with your 
newsletter (see Treasurer Gene Pierson's update below 
for the newsletter raffle).

Gun Raffle tickets must be in Greg Jones's hands by the 
end of the month.  If needed Greg has offered to HAND 
DELIVER tickets!

This is a big fundraiser for the club, so please ask your 
friends if they would like tickets also.

Details:

Match the New York Evening 3 digit lottery 
number from September 1 to September 30 and win a 
gun or cash for that day.  

Multiple Prizes possible from 1 ticket!
All winners will be notified.
Donation $20 per ticket.
For tickets contact Greg Jones (315) 530-3024 

Or email northsportsmansclub@yahoo.com

Our Club Newsletter that you receive every other month is supported by the 2 Raffle tickets  included 
in the envelope. The money we receive, minus the payouts, is used to pay for the cost of printing and 
mailing the Newsletter. Thanks to those who regularly purchase ticket(s).  To all our members; please 
consider purchasing 1 or 2 tickets if you are able to do so.   
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Club Calendar
Aug 23- Trap Banquet Noon

Sep 1-30 – Daily Gun Raffle

Sep 12- Shooting Sports Orientation

Sep 14- NSBC Sportsman's Dinner

Sep 14 – Meetings 6:30, 7:30 PM

Sep 18-20-- NYS Conservation

Council 82nd Annual Fall 
Convention 

Sep 25-- North Shore Sportsman's 
Association Banquet

Oct 12 – Meetings 6:30, 7:30 PM

Nov 9 – Meetings 6:30, 7:30 PM

Dec 14– Meetings 6:30, 7:30 PM

Dec 26- Game Dinner / Bragging 
Rights Shoot

*Note: Board meetings are now 
scheduled the same day as regular 

membership meetings -- they start 1 
hour earlier
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Quick Notes

Welcome to all of our new club 
members!

All members are reminded that 
there is NO HUNTING anywhere 

on club grounds.
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Newsletter Raffle 
(Continued)

We have had 4 mailings this year 
and have taken in $2665.00 total. 
 Total payouts for Feb/Apr/June 
were $800.00.  (Note: Have not 
done payouts for August yet).  
Total cost for the 4 Newsletters 
this year is $1489.91.  If you 
have any questions or concerns 
about the mailings contact Gene 
Pierson, Club Treasurer.  This 
Program allows more of your 
dues money to go to 
improvements and upkeep of our 
club.

Shooting Sports 
Orientation Sep 12:
10 AM to 2 PM

We are planning a free fun public 
outreach event -- 
An introduction to Shotgun/ 
Rifle/ Pistol familiarity featuring 
short classroom instruction 
followed by hands on exposure 
with one-on-one coaching.

Firearms will be supplied.

This is a great chance to safely 
introduce friends to our sport- or 
to brush up on your own skills 
and knowledge courtesy of  the 
excellent teachers in our club. 

Note:  As in the past we are also 
planning a "public sight in day" 
for non club members who 
simply wish to use the range one 
time for a nominal $5 fee.   This 
date is yet to be determined.

Game Dinner / 
Bragging Rights Shoot 
December 26

Hunting season is just around 
the corner, so be sure to save 
some of your game for the 
Second Annual Dinner and 
Shoot- again scheduled for the 
Saturday between Christmas and 
New Year's Day.  We had such a 
great time last year that we're 
going to do it all again!

Guest Policy
To eliminate confusion, the new 
bylaws state: 
 
==>1. A guest may visit the 
grounds for the purpose of 
prospective membership. 
While doing so they are not 
permitted to use any of the range 
facilities. This 
does not apply to organized events. 
==>2. An active member may seek 
permission for an out of town guest 
to utilize 
the range facilities for one day 
from a member of the B.O.D. The 
guest will be 
required to sign a liability waiver 
prior to their use of the facility. 
==>3. A member can purchase up 
to Three (3) day guest passes for 
Five ($5) 
Dollars each (per year) for a 
prospective member to try out the 
club. 
-----a) A guest may only visit once 
(1) on a guest pass. (After which 
they will have to become a 
member). 
-----b) Pass must be purchased 
from the president with the name of 
the guest documented at time of 
purchase.

-----c) A member may only have 
one guest at a time and takes full  
responsibility 
for their guest 
-----d) Guest Policy and Guest 
Passes are suspended on Fridays-
Sundays from 
September 1st to December 1st 
-----e) Guests must sign a 
liability waiver 
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